Hillcrest The Curragh Ballaugh Isle of Man IM7 5EA

10th April 2014

Dear Sirs

BALLAUGH HORTICULTURAL SHOW – SATURDAY 20TH SEPTEMBER

We are holding our annual horticultural show on Saturday 20th September 2014 and would be grateful if you would be able support this event by donating a raffle prize? Any donations would be gratefully received, to help towards making this event a great success.

All monies raised through this event, are distributed to local childrens groups in Ballaugh, such as the brownies, mums and tots and cubs. The raffle helps towards raising money on the day along with the auction of produce.

If you feel able to support this event, please could you contact me on telephone number 405510 or at the above address to enable me to arrange collection of your donation.

Yours faithfully

Gillian Dixon

Ballaugh Horticultural Show Committee